
 
 

 
O F F I C E  O F  T H E  C H A I R 

 
25 March 2021 
 
Dear ACM students, staff and faculty, 
 
Last week's shootings in the Atlanta area were only the latest tragic outcome of anti-Asian 
hate and violence that has arisen since the start of the COVID pandemic. The names of the 
8 people murdered, 6 of them women of Asian descent, were Xiaojie Tan, Daoyou Feng, 
Delaina Ashley Yaun, Paul Andre Michels, Soon Chung Park, Hyun Jung Grant, Suncha 
Kim, and Yong Yue. I encourage you to read more about them. 
 
This is, and has long been, a Canadian problem. Anti-
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Domestic and international students can reach out for support to our international offices 
at International Student Centre, and our Multi-Faith Centre chaplains. 
 
For staff and faculty, supports are available through the Employee and Family Assistance 
Program, or please call 1-800-663-1142. 
 
Warmly,  
 

  
 
Dr. Barry Freeman  
Chair, Department of Arts, Culture & Media  
 

 

  


